
Please pray for: 

 

_____________________________________ 

(Name) 

 

Please join me in praying: 

 

Requested by: 

 

_____________________________________ 

(Name) 

 Share with Pastors only 

 Share in weekly prayer email 

(Calvin’s “Prayer & Praise” email is sent 

each Monday morning. Requests may 

also be sent to prayer@calvinpc.org.)  

Put completed cards in the offering plate 
or turn in at the Welcome Desk. 

Sunday, January 5, 2020 

PRAYER REQUEST 

FAMILY INFORMATION 
Newborns through 3 years are welcome  
in our nursery (blue room in children’s wing,  
always staffed by two volunteers), the Sanctuary, 
or the Quiet Room. 
During the 9 am service, children and youth are 
invited to worship in the Sanctuary with their 
families.  
During the 11 am service, children ages 3 through 
5th grade will begin worship with their families  
in the Sanctuary. After the blessing of the children, 
they will go to their classrooms.  
Parents/Guardians can pick up their children at the 
conclusion  of the service in the red room (age 3 - 
1st grade) or the purple room (2nd - 5th grade) on 
non-Communion Sundays.  
On the first Sunday of the month, teachers will 
escort children back to the Sanctuary to experience 
the Sacrament as a whole church family. 

FORMATION40 
Sundays, 10:10-10:50 am 
40 minutes focused on Spiritual Formation 
 

Today! 
Call to Cambodia | Meets in Fellowship Hall 
Led by Dave Randles & Judy Runions 
Learn about opportunities and challenges for the 
Church in Cambodia and Calvin’s partnerships 
there.  

Starting January 12: 
For Adults  
Discovering God’s Vision for Your Life: You and Your 
Spiritual Gifts | Meets in Fellowship Hall 
Led by Katy Korpi 
Understand how God has called and gifted you for 
ministry in the world and meeting the needs of 
others 

Pastor’s Fireside Chats | Meets in Fireside Room 
Led by Pastor Neil Trainer  
An informal conversation to hear God speaking 
through the week’s sermon text 
 

For Youth 
Sunday School | Meets in Room 15 
Scripture study and conversation for 6th grade  
through 12th grade 



We are glad you’re here! 

Help us connect with you and answer 
questions you might have by 
completing this form.  

Date ____________________ Time  ___________  

Name  ___________________________________  

Address: _________________________________  

City  _____________________________________  

State _________ ZIP  ______________________  

Email  ___________________________________  

Phone  ___________________________________  

Children at home (names & ages): 

 _________________________________________  

 _________________________________________  

 _________________________________________  

I would like more information about: 

 Meeting with a pastor 

 Children/Youth/Family Ministry 

 Bible Studies 

 Community Life Groups 

 Worship/Music Ministry 

 College Ministry 

 Other  ____________________________  

Put completed cards in the offering plate 
or turn in at the Welcome Desk. 

FORMING COMMUNITY by 
caring for each other, and 
by using our building as a 

community center to build bridges 
to our neighbors. 

TRANSFORMING LIVES as 
we help people grow into 

who God meant them to be, 
and as we partner with families to 
raise generations for Christ.  

REFORMING OUR WORLD by 

serving the hungry and 
homeless in our city, 

through outreach on community 
college campuses, and with the 
Khmer people of Cambodia. 

Administrator Melissa Rei 
melissa@calvinpc.org; ext. 100 

Admin. Assistant Lora Parrilla  

lora@calvinpc.org; ext. 107 

Associate Pastor Emily Mitchell  

emily@calvinpc.org; ext. 103 

Facility Coordinator Christi Nixon 
christi@calvinpc.org; ext. 104 

Finance Coordinator John Claus 
john@calvinpc.org; ext. 105 

Music Director Valerie Grissom 
valerie@calvinpc.org; ext. 106 

Pastor Neil Trainer 
neil@calvinpc.org; ext. 102 

Youth & Family Assoc. Sam Skillern 
sam@calvinpc.org; ext. 108 

Phone: 206.542.6181 

Web:   www.calvinpc.org 

CALVIN PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH 

STAFF 

WELCOME! WEDNESDAY NIGHT DINNERS 
January 8, 6:15-7:00 pm 
Fellowship Hall 

Weekly dinners begin again 
this week. All are welcome 
for meal and fellowship. 

STEWARDSHIP IN THE NEW YEAR 
2020 Vision Stewardship: Focus on Giving 

“See to it,” the Apostle 
Paul urged, “that you 
complete the ministry 
you have received from 
the Lord’” (Col.4:17)  

Complete the commitment card you received in 
the mail, or pick up a stewardship packet at the 
front desk. Cards may be mailed to the church 
office, put in the offering plate, or dropped off at 
the front desk.  

COMMUNITY GARDNERS NEEDED 
The Calvin Community Gardeners would 
love to have you join the team. They work 
together to decide what to plant and then 
everyone, including the Hopelink Food Bank, 
shares the bounty as they harvest.  

The joining fee is $40 a year. If you would like to 
join the team and enjoy eating fresh organic 
produce, contact Christi Nixon.  

christi@calvinpc.org or 206.542.6181 x 104 

CONCERT FOR THE HOMELESS 
Sunday, January 19, 2:00 pm 
Sanctuary 

We are hosting a benefit concert for the Camp 
United We Stand (CUWS) homeless encampment 
featuring choirs from Calvin, St. Luke Parish, 
Shoreline Free Methodist Church, Shoreline United 
Church of Christ, and more. 

IMMERSE BIBLE READING GROUP 
Thursdays, beginning January 16, 10-11:00 am  
Library 

This 12-week Bible study is open to all and 
will be reading Beginnings. Please contact 
Valerie Grissom for more details at 

valerie@calvinpc.org or 206.542.6181 x 106 

FOURTH QUARTER FORUM 
Saturday, January 25, 10:00-11:30 am 
Fireside Room 

In our continuing series for people in the fourth 
quarter of life and those supporting them, Linda 
Rudat will explore various living options in our 
community.  

STAY IN THE LOOP 
Stay in the loop with church communications  
throughout the week, delivered right to your email. 

Each Monday, Calvin’s “Prayer & Praise” shares the 
joys and concerns of our church family. 

Each Tuesday, parents of children and youth get 
information and encouragement.  

Each Friday, we tell you about general upcoming 
church events. 

If you haven’t subscribed yet, please email Pastor 
Emily Mitchell (emily@calvinpc.org), and she’ll add 
you to whichever communications you’d like to 
receive weekly. 


